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Please see attached comments.
I am writing as a private individual but am sharing my professional affiliations as 

well, just for illustrative purposes.  I am strongly in favor of the department's 

proposal to adopt the federal PM 2.5 standards, particularly if they are modified in 

the future to afford increased public protection.

I am an asthma sufferer and am susceptible to small particle contamination and 

triggers and urge the state to impose this guideline on any industry or practice that 

has the potential to do harm.  I'm also a rational person who understands the need 

for forest protection and best management practices and I believe that there are 

ways to ensure that controlled burns can be done in a way that also protects air 

quality for the vast majority of Oregonians even in areas like Oakridge which have 

been in violation in the past.  

By taking into account proper understanding of windflow in complex terrain, there 

are ways in which you can minimize risks to the populace and still reduce long-term 

risks of catastrophic wildfires which are also a real hazard.  

I urge DEQ and the Division of Forestry and the BLM and USFS to work together to 

come up with meaningful ways in which controlled burns on rangelands, grasslands, 

and forest lands are still allowed when meteorological conditions warrant for 

protection of natural and managed areas, while still protecting air quality for those 

of us in &quot;sensitive populations,&quot; as well.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Paul Ruscher, PhD

Fellow, American Meteorological Society

What about a time limit for wood burning stoves/furnaces in the city areas? I'm in 

SE Portland, the temperature right now is 75 degrees and my neighbor is burning 

woods for no reason I can find, this has been going on since the weather has 

warmed up, even on the 80 to 90 degrees days we've had. All winter he never 

burned, just once it warms up. Today marks the third day he's been burning 24 

hours a day. 

Why not a ban on wood burning from something like the same time studded tires 

have to be removed?

That's plenty of time to save money on fuel costs and give the rest of us time to 

enjoy the spring and summer months.

Thank you for your time.... Michael
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